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Responses to Puerto Rico’s Request for Information on a Hot Line Interview Curriculum
09/28/2010
Request:

Ursula Manfredo in Puerto Rico wrote:  "ADFAN’s/ Puerto Rico is need of information regarding a Hot line interview for CPS. Detailed information about: (1) Training curriculum & (2) Four Safety Responses are welcome. Thank you in advance."
 

Responses:

1. MB Lippold, Indiana: We don't have a formal curriculum as we developed this quickly.  However, we do a four day training on the topics included in the attached information.  A lot of the training consists of observation and practice.  I have included the intake guidance tool and the policy that was developed regarding this topic.  For new hotline workers, we also do additional training from our new worker core curriculum which includes a legal overview, teaming and engaging, and the assessment process.
2. Charmaine Brittain, Butler Institute for Families: I developed curriculum for Kansas on this topic.  Attached is the curriculum and handouts.  Good luck!
3. Sue Ash, Alabama: Alabama does not have a hotline. Our reports are received by our 67 county offices.
4. Gale Sherrid, Pennsylvania: In response to your request, we are aware of a Hotline Guided Decision-Making Curriculum that Philadelphia uses; however, this was developed and copyrighted by Action for Child Protection.  You may want to contact them directly about this.  Their website address is: http://www.actionchildprotection.org/.  

Action for Child Protection is affiliated with the National Resource Center for Child Protective Services (NRCCPS), which has technical assistance consultants in Puerto Rico, should they be interested.  The NRCCPS can be accessed through their website: http://nrccps.org/. Please let us know if we can be of any further assistance.

